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April 20, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Evansville Community School District Families, Staff and Community, 
 
Yesterday, Governor Evers announced that all K-12 school buildings in Wisconsin will remain closed 
through the end of the school year. We will continue to provide remote learning opportunities just as 
we have over the past few weeks. 
 
Due to the extension of the “Safer at Home” guidelines through May 26, 2020, access to the buildings 
continues to be restricted. 
 
Meal distribution will continue Monday – Friday from 11:30-12:30 at the TRIS Parking lot loop and 
Countryside Park. If you have any questions regarding meal service, please call 608-882-3383 or email 
meals@evansville.k12.wi.us. 
 
We are still hopeful that we can offer summer school in July.  We will provide an update in several 
weeks. 
 
I know that this decision has caused a great deal of concern and disappointment for our students, staff 
and families. When we first were directed to close our school buildings in March, we did not realize it 
would be the last time we would see our students in person this school year and we miss them dearly. 
 
Please reference virtual learning other resources on our website at 

https://www.ecsdnet.org/programs-support/covid-19_virtual_learning.cfm. 
 
Thank you and be well! 
 
Jerry Roth 
District Administrator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:meals@evansville.k12.wi.us
https://www.ecsdnet.org/programs-support/covid-19_virtual_learning.cfm


 

Jerry Roth | District Administrator 

rothj@evansville.k12.wi.us | (608) 882-3386 
 

Lindsay Krull | District Administrative Assistant  

krulll@evansville.k12.wi.us | (608) 882-3387 
 

340 Fair Street | Evansville, WI 53536 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


